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Dulles Airport Customers Can Take a Look Into the Future – 
and Take a Virtual AeroTrain Ride Via MWAA Website 

 
 
The Metropolitan Washington Airports Authority opens an exhibit today to introduce the new airport 
automated train system called AeroTrain that will begin operating at Washington Dulles International 
Airport in 2009. 
 

 
 
The exhibit houses an actual replica of a train car with a virtual reality tour video that shows how 
passengers will make the trip through the airport in the future – from arriving at the parking garage to 
stepping onto their aircraft.  
 
There is also a timeline of major improvements at Dulles over the years as well as information about the 
tunneling methods being used to build the nearly four miles of the train system, much of it underground. 
 
The exhibit is located on the Baggage Claim Level, just down the ramp towards Arrivals Door 6.  It is 
open to the public 24 hours. 
 
The public is also invited to view the video and learn more about AeroTrain by visiting the Airports 
Authority website at www.mwaa.com/dulles. 
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